
Ed Ludwick Memorial 
Scholarship 
 

In May of 2006, James F. Shea, Chief Executive Director of Fairmont Homes, 

established the Ed Ludwick Memorial Scholarship Fund for the benefit of Little 

Flower Parish, in memory of Mr. Ludwick, President of Fairmont Homes. This 

gift was in honor of his leadership commitment to the company. Ed Ludwick 

was a long-time member of the Little Flower Parish in South Bend, IN and a 

strong believer in children pursuing higher education.  

As a result, this fund was established to provide tuition support to a student 

from Little Flower Parish, looking to attend either Marian High School 

(Mishawaka, IN) or St. Joseph High School (South Bend, IN). 

After learning of the gift established in her husband’s honor, Mrs. Ludwick 

contacted the foundation and asked if she could also give to the fund. Since 

2006, combined gifts from Mrs. Ludwick, Fairmont Homes and Jim Shea have 

provided enough funding to support a student for all 4-years, covering full 

tuition.   

Eligibility Requirements:  
1. Member of Little Flower Church of South Bend 

2. Graduating 8th grade student  

3. Student planning to enroll in Marian or St. Joseph High School  
 

Awards:  One award is given every four years to cover tuition for 4-years of 

High School.  This scholarship will be available in 2018, 2022, 2026, etc. 
 

To Apply:  Students are selected between January and March of the year 

stated above. Students are selected by a committee, including the Pastor of 

Little Flower Parish and members of the church.  The scholarship application 

will be available at www.littleflowerchurch.org on the year available.   
 

Contact Information: 

St. Thérèse, Little Flower Parish 

54191 Ironwood Road 

South Bend, IN 46635 

574-272-7070   

http://www.littleflowerchurch.org/

